
 

 
 
 
 

Thursday 20th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome back from the Christmas Holiday break; I hope that you have had an 

exciting, fun filled and restful holiday! 

 

This half term’s topic is ‘The Dark Ages’ Our core text will be ‘Beowulf’ adapted by 

Rob Lloyd Jones. The curriculum areas we will cover are English character description, 

writing reports and news broadcasts; In History our topic is The Anglo Saxons And The 

Scots; in Maths multiplication and division, PSHE, Belonging to a Community; DT trinket 

boxes; Computing, Coding; in RE Islam and in Science, Plants.   

 

I hope that you will be able to support your child with homework via Satchel every 

Friday. Please ensure that the homework tasks are completed and downloaded by 

the following Wednesday. Each week the children will be required to learn spellings 

and are also given times table to learn. All children have logins for Times Table Rock 

Stars, Education City and Purple Mash. They are expected to use these at home as 

often as possible to support their learning. Please let the school office know if you 

cannot access the various websites. 

 

It is also very important that your child reads at home every day to support their 

progress; please sign the yellow reading record to acknowledge that your child has 

read at home. All children have been given a yellow reading record with a wallet 

and these will be collected and checked with the homework on a Wednesday.  If 

your child has lost their reading record, you can purchase a new one for £1. 

 

PE 

Tuesday indoor 

Wednesday outdoor 

 

Please remember to bring in a full PE kit, white long or short sleeve top, navy shorts or 

track suit bottoms and a navy hoodie if needed. A Christ Church PE kit is available to 

buy online. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your help in supporting us 

through your child’s learning journey.  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Ms. Ewusi-Aikins 
          
 
 


